July 8, 2025 Regular Board Meeting

The Town of Bloomer regular monthly meeting was held on July 8, 2025 at the Bloomer Town
Hall and was called to order by Chairman Gary Nehring at 7:05 pm.

Board Members present were: Gary Nehring, Brian Lueck, Roxanne Geurkink and Ashley
Nelson T

Absent: Brian Frion

Also in Attendance: none
The meeting began with the pledge of allegiance.
No public comment.

All board members were provided a copy of the minutes of the June 9, 2025 Board meeting and
the Special Board meeting on June 11, 2025. Supervisor Lueck made a motion to approve the
minutes. Chairman Nehring second the motion. Motion carried.

Receipts 8007 — 8017 were presented.

Checks 11644 - 11662 and 2 electronic transfers were presented.

Supervisor Lueck made a motion to approve the report and pay the bills. Chairman Nehring
second the motion. Motion carried.

Onad Electric gave an estimate of approximately $4,388.00 for the electrical work that needs to
be completed for the parking lot project.

The survey from West Central Regional Planning/County Comprehensive Plan was completed.
Various mail items and correspondence were discussed.

The next Town Board Meeting will be Monday, August 11, 2025 and will begin at 7:00 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm ; 17\ \4 of ) P Jf\ f
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